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SUNIL GUPTA, P.E. PROMOTED TO ASSOCIATE VICE PRESIDENT 

New York, NY, March 12, 2018: JED Engineering, P.C., is pleased to announce 
the promotion of Sunil Gupta, P.E. to Associate Vice President for Engineering 
Services in our New York City Office. In this capacity he will support the company with 
the management of our project portfolio, and continue and expand the services that 
our clients have come to expect from JED. 

Sunil brings over 40 years of professional experience in the planning, design and 
construction of major public projects pertaining to transportation, aviation and 
infrastructure projects throughout the New York and New Jersey region. Prior to 
joining JED in 2015, he was Chief General Manager with The Louis Berger Group in 
the Middle East and South Asia Region and also served as the Project Director and 

Team Leader for various Infrastructure Development Programs including Transportation and Bridge projects under the Private 
Public Partnership (PPP) in USA and abroad.  

Sunil holds a BS in Civil Engineering and a Master’s in Business Administration and is a registered Professional Engineer. 

About JED Engineering, P.C.: 
JED Engineering is a rapidly growing MBE multi-discipline Engineering and Construction Management Firm established in 2010. 
Currently we have a staff of 47 and are poised to increase in order to meet our growth and our client’s expectations. The firm is 
headquartered in Valley Stream, N.Y. with offices in New York City and Washington, D.C. 

 


